


A look at some of Ms. Fernandez’s students who recently made piñatas as a project for Spanish.

Basketball season is here and so are the preseason rankings.  Check out who made it to the top
10 in the province.  The stands were full Wednesday night for the doubleheader of Sr. Girls and Sr.
Boys hosting Sentinel this week.  Go Ravens!



Gr.10 students participated in small group presentations on Tuesday called Safeteen.  Many
thanks to our Rockridge PAC for supporting this learning opportunity.  Students had very positive
reports about the morning sessions. See the E-Bulletin for more details about Safeteen.

Rockridge is looking like a great place to be for the festive season.  Our clubs have been busy
planning a variety of opportunities to create some fun while supporting our local community.  Our
daily announcements, E-Bulletin calendar and this special December calendar HERE share the
most up to date details of our December events.



Please note there is some new signage to assist with making our traffic flow smoother and safer.
Please respect the do not enter signage and follow the indicated traffic flow as posted.  For more
details, please see the lower portion of the E-Bulletin.


